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Christmas Movie Afternoons 
 

 

 

 

 

Just to confirm movie afternoons are on the following dates: 

EYFS Year 1 & 2 – Tuesday 14th December 

Year 3&4 – Wednesday 15th December 

Year 5&6 – Thursday 16th December 

 

Children who have purchased tickets will stay behind after 

school and enjoy the movie with a drink and snack  

Collection is at 5pm at your child’s classroom 

(Gates will be opened for you to collect your child) 
EYFS gates will be opened, Playpark and the hall gate (side gate) 

The Ken Stimpson gate will not be opened 

 

Children who normally attend Out of School Club will be 

collected by a member of staff and taken to The Hive unless 

you have made prior arrangements to collect from the movie, in 

which case you will collect from their classroom 

Thank you for your support 

School Association 


